
new sewage lines
Dear Parishioners,

The St. Henry CCD Center sewage lines are in need of immediate repair. These old cast iron
lines are disintegrating and can no longer function properly.  

Due to small windows of opportunity, some of this work has already begun. Tom’s Construction
replaced the section of pipe that was accessible from the outside of the building. That section
of old cast iron has been abandoned and a new PVC line is currently in place. This portion of
repair costs $14,659.13. 

The section of pipe beneath the building itself will be "sleeved" (trenchless sewer line repair) by
Huelskamp Drainage who specializes in Cure-In-Place Pipe (CIPP) lining. They will reline the
sewage pipe that runs underneath the building. The estimated cost for this portion is $21,500.
This work is scheduled to begin in the next few weeks. 

This project is not fully funded at this time. The Cluster Maintenance Fund has a balance of
$7,815.02 that will go toward this project. That leaves $28,344.11 still needed. If we are unable
to raise the full amount, the difference will be covered by the parish’s General Fund. Should we
exceed our goal, any surplus will stay in the Cluster Maintenance Fund for future capital needs.

   Exterior Sewage Pipe Replacement:                       $14,659.13 
  Interior Sewage Pipe Replacement:                       $21,500.00
                             Total Project Cost:                       $36,159.13

                Cluster Maintenance Fund:                       -($7,815.02)
                  Remaining Project Costs:                         $28,344.11

                  Archdiocese Assessment Fee (9.5%):                          $2,692.69                  
                          Total Funds Needed:                         $31,036.80  

If you are able to donate, please utilize the maintenance fund envelopes 
marked “cluster” or “all” for your donation, or scan the QR code here. 

Note: the south asphalt parking lot at St. Henry is also being replaced. 
The asphalt project coincides with the sewage line work, but these are two 
separate projects. The asphalt work is already funded. 

Thank you! 

Affectionately Yours in Christ,

____________________________________                          _____________________________________
Fr. Andrew Hess – Pastor                                         Ann Stammen – SH Family Council 

____________________________________                          _____________________________________
Josh Wendel – Director of Administration              Trent Buschur – SH Buildings & Grounds

____________________________________   
Jason Rosenbeck – Facilities Manager 

DONATE HERE

https://sthenryfamily.flocknote.com/give/35364
https://sthenryfamily.flocknote.com/give/35364

